FROM THE DESK OF

ALLOUEZ VILLAGE PRESIDENT JIM RAFTER

Dear Allouez Resident,

Next week, an important decision will be made that directly impacts the future of our
community. For this reason, I am asking for your help.

The Allouez Village Board and I have worked for two years with State Rep. David Steffen to
move the maximum-security prison operations in Allouez (GBCI) to a new, safer, less
expensive facility in Northeast Wisconsin. Once relocated, our community will be able to
proceed with up to $100 million in new economic development projects on the 60 acres
surrounding that historic structure. According to a recent analysis from St. Norbert’s College,
Allouez will add over 1,000 jobs to the community and generate as much as $750,000 annually
in new tax revenue for village infrastructure and services. We desperately need this new revenue
to enhance our ability to improve our roads, continue our high level of services within our
village and to help keep your property taxes from rising. Therefore, the success of this proposal
is critical to every resident in Allouez.

However, none of this may occur unless we have our strongest advocate in Madison fighting to
get this initiative across the legislative goal line. For this reason, I have a personal request:

Regardless of whether you tend to vote Democrat, Republican or Independent on election day,
I sincerely urge you to support the GBCI redevelopment proposal by voting for Rep. David
Steffen next week. David did exactly what is expected of elected officials. When asked to
represent the needs of his constituents and look into ways of closing GBCI, David researched
the issue and took it upon himself to lead the charge. Without David’s continued leadership in
Madison on this issue, our once-in-a-lifetime opportunity may be lost. The stakes could not be
higher for our community.

Again, I sincerely request you put party affiliation and politics aside for the betterment of our
great community. Thank you for your consideration, and if you wish to speak with me
regarding the GBCI property plan, please contact me at (920) 819-7652.

Sincerely,

Lom
Jim Rafter
Allouez Village President
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